

# Can you find the key information in report texts?





Read this text carefully, then use it to answer the questions underneath.



**Introduction** Tennis has become one of the world's richest sports, with the big tournaments attracting huge television coverage and sponsorship. However, all you need is a tennis racket and a ball. Thousands play it every week in leisure centres across the country.

**How it Began** Tennis was first played in France about 900 years ago - with people using the palms of their hands to hit the ball. No one really knows how the scoring started, but "deuce" is based on the French word "deux", meaning two, when two people are on the same point.

**British Tournament Wimbledon** is probably the most famous tennis tournament of all. It was first held in 1877 and is the only major championship still played on a grass court. The most exciting moment of recent years was in 2013, when Andy Murray became the first British men's singles winner since 1936!

# **Questions**

- 1. When was tennis first played?
- 2. What does the word 'deux' mean?
- 3. How many years ago did the Wimbledon championships begin?
- 4. What equipment do players use now that the original French game didn't have?

## **Answers**

**Introduction** Tennis has become one of the world's richest sports, with the big tournaments attracting huge television coverage and sponsorship. However, all you need is a **tennis racket** and a ball. Thousands play it every week in leisure centres across the country.

How it Began Tennis was first played in France about 900 years ago - with people using the palms of their hands to hit the ball. No one really knows how the scoring started, but "deuce" is based on the French word "deux", meaning two, when two people are on the same point.

**British Tournament Wimbledon** is probably the most famous tennis tournament of all. It was first held in 1877 and is the only major championship still played on a grass court. The most exciting moment of recent years was in **2013**, when Andy Murray became the **first British men's singles winner since 1936!** 

# **Questions**

- 1. When was tennis first played? 900 years ago.
- 2. What does the word 'deux' mean? Two.
- 3. How many years ago did the Wimbledon championships begin? 141 years.
- 4. What equipment do players use now that the original French game didn't have? A racket.

